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The Library will be closed earlier on December 18

2019/12/16
"I- :-_..,.q

Dear Readers, due to technical reasons, National Széchényi Library will be closed earlier, at 13.30,
on Wednesday December 18, 2019. Sorry for the inconvenience caused.

Dear Readers, due to technical reasons, the reading rooms and exhibition spaces of National
Széchényi Library will be closed earlier, at 13.30, on Wednesday December 18, 2019.
Repository queries can be submitted until 1 p.m.

Sorry for the inconvenience caused.
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